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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Please find attached a response from Beauparc Utilities to DECC’s Circular Economy consultation document. Should 
you require any clarification or elaboration on any of the points made, please do not hesitate to contact me by 
return e-mail or on the below number. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
David Tobin 
 

 
This email is sent on behalf of a member of the Beauparc group of companies, whose holding company is Beauparc 
Utilities Limited (“BUL”), registered in Republic of Ireland with number 605063 and with registered office at Panda 
Waste Management Solutions, Ballymount Road Upper, Dublin 24, D24 E097, Republic of Ireland. Any files 
transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are 
addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify us immediately and then delete the email and any 
copies of it. Please note that any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not 
necessarily represent those of BUL and/or any of its subsidiaries. Finally, the recipient should check this email and 
any attachments for the presence of viruses. BUL and/or any of its subsidiaries accepts no liability for any damage 
caused by any virus transmitted by this email  






























